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Dear Parents, 

‘Break the Rules’ Days – Friday 20th and 27th November 2020. 

As you will know, things are a little different at the moment and that, in turn, restricts 

what we are able to do around much-needed fundraising.    In the lead up to Christmas, 

we normally have a number of non-uniform days in order to collect items for the 

Christmas Fair.  Although we cannot have a Christmas Fair; Aimee Rose, Thomas and 

Bella in Y4 came up with the brilliant suggestion of still having non-uniform days on 

which children would bring a donation into School so that the ‘Friends of Rivington 

Primary School’ could raise money for reading and mathematics development and also 

the continued improvement of the playground. 

I have spoken with Aimee-Rose, Thomas and Bella and we have had a little ‘fun’ with the 

idea by having two ‘Break (some) of the Rules’ days.  These will take place on Friday 20th 

and Friday 27th November. 

For this event, children from all year groups can pay a small fee to ‘break a rule’ (listed) 

at school.  Fees will be payable on each rule broken and there is no limit to how many 

rules you can break!  Chose from any of the following: 

1. Wear a crazy hairstyle – 50p 

2. Wear a temporary tattoo – 50p 

3. Wear crazy socks or tights – 50p 

4. Wear nail varnish – 50p 

5. Wear a hat in class – 50p 

6. Wear your uniform inside-out – 50p 

7. Wear a sports shirt – 50p 

8. Wear your own clothes - £2 

9. Wear fancy dress - £1 

10. Wear pyjamas - £1 

Please send in correct change in a named envelope with the number of each rule broken.  

For example: 

1. H Potter, Y3: Rules 1, 4 & 10 - £2. 

2. V Van Dijk, Y6: Rules 7 and 8 - £2.50 

We look forward to seeing what rules the children choose to break! 

Thank you in advance, 

Best wishes, 

Aimee- Rose, Thomas, Bella and Mrs. Annette 


